
Submitter: Ryan Wiser 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3824 

Submitter: Ryan Wiser 

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3824 

 

 

As a physical therapist, I would like to add support for the adoption of this bill, which 

is a step in the right direction for the profession of Physical Therapy in our state. 

Specifically, and most importantly, in the outpatient setting we can expect to see 

improvements in patient care and a reduction in barriers to treatment.  

Dry needling is a well known and researched treatment practiced in almost every 

other state, and would significantly add to the tool set we have to effectively treat 

patients.  

 

Sincerely,  

Ryan Wiser, PT, DPT 


